~ Rapid City Growth
Management Department




05SV033

June 6, 2005

City of Rapid City RECE1

Growth Management Department 9005

300 Sixth St. JUN 07 .

Rapid City, 8D 57701-2724] Rapid City Growt o
Managemen eparit®

Re: File #05SV033

To Whom It May Concern,

We are the owners/occupants of a dwelling located at 204 Viking Dr.,
Lot 1 Block 1 Northbrook Village. We do not care about the size and
shape of the lots proposed, but we do care whether there are street
lights and sidewalks. We believe that these should not be waived
due to safety issues.

Thank you
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